
 
From: Greg Luehmann [mailto:gluehmann@midamericabanking.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 2:41 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Unfair assessment 
 
A 20 cent assessment will really hit earnings hard at a time when all banks are struggling. It 
seems like lack of oversight and mismanagement of Wall Street Banks has created this problem. 
Why can’t the funds come from the Tarp Funds? Instead of wasting the money keeping corrupt 
banks like AIG and Citicorp in business, why don’t we use the money to replenish the FDIC fun?. 
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